Family Advisory Board San José State University family-advisory-board@sjsu.edu
New Student and Family Programs One Washington Square
Division of Student Affairs San José, CA 95192-0276

October 15, 2020
Fall Surveys by the SJSU Family Advisory Board

Dear Spartan Families

The Family Advisory Board (FAB) invites all SJSU parents, families and supporters to
participate in our Fall Surveys.

Last Spring, many of you participated in FAB surveys and we thank you for it. The
feedback that we received is being utilized by the University to aid in their decision
making. Your input has been crucial to FAB’s advocacy efforts for improving the
student experience at SJSU.

We now invite you to share your family’s experiences this semester, by participating
in these two surveys.

FAB Remote Learning Survey Fall 2020

FAB Health & Safety Survey Fall 2020

Each survey will take about 7 - 8 minutes to complete. You may respond to both
surveys how or complete one today and return for the other, later next week.

Leave your email address on each survey form and double your chances to WIN
ONE OF SEVERAL SJSU PRIZES (optional). Winners will be contacted after the surveys
end on October 31.

We look forward to receiving your candid feedback to help us continue this
important work.

Go Spartans!
Sincerely,

SJSU Family Advisory Board &
New Student and Family Programs

SILICON VALLEY  sjsu.edu/newspartans


https://sjsu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_00x3yg0cWCrzYnr
https://sjsu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eDvMjhhi3XkQd7f

